Schoolcomms

all together, smarter

YEAR 4 - ENERGY FROM WASTE FACILITY EDUCATIONAL VISIT -
THURSDAY 26TH JANUARY 2023

Monday, 09/01/2025

To Prime Parents of:£3 13:35

4 EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
Plymouth Energy from Waste Facility Educational Visit - Thursday 26" January 2023

We have arranged for Year 4 to visit Plymouth Energy from Waste facility to help bring our geography topic
‘Natural Resources’ to life, We will be looking around the site and learning about how energy can be created
in different ways.

The children will travel to Plymouth EfW by coach. They will need arrive at school as normal in the morning

on Thursday 26th January. The bus will pick up the children from school shortly after 9.00am so a prompt
arrival at school will be greatly appreciated in order for us to leave on time and make the most of our day.
The children will arrive back at school at 3.10pm meaning that all children who travel home from school on
the bus can do so as normal.

All children will need to wear school uniform, sensible enclosed shoes and have a waterproof coat. This
includes their school jumper or cardigan and trousers as long sleeves and covered legs are essential for our
entrance to site., They will need a packed lunch, a healthy snack and a drink. (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks,
chocolate bars or sweets please.) A school packed lunch can be requested, and, where applicable, a £2.40
charge will be added to the Gateway.

Our visit to the Plymouth EfW site is free meaning that all contributions asked for are to go towards our
travel there and back. We have kindly been given a grant towards some of the travel costs, therefore the
cost of this trip is £3.00 per child.

A payment request has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and reply by Thursday
19th January, after this date the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway. Please
state on the Gateway if your child will be bringing a packed lunch from home or if they require a
school packed lunch.

Kind regards,

Miss McLean
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www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School
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